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May 23, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Minor in South Asia Studies
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee reviewed the minor in South Asia Studies electronically and voted unanimously on May 23 to send it on to the full CCI.  Only a few questions pertaining to the proposal were raised by members of the committee.  The most important was that a letter from the director (or person in charge) of this interdisciplinary minor is required.  A second small problem needing to be addressed at some point before the semester advising sheet is given to students is that the 6-hr upper level requirement should be stated explicitly.  (This requirement is mentioned in the proposal on the page headed "List of semester courses" but is not on the semester advising sheet itself.)  There were two minor issues relating to the PACER form.  First, the PACER table should be changed to align with Val's statement that only the top line is filled out.  Second, the "Program Plan Code Abbreviation" is given as SASIAST but probably should be SASIAST-MN.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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